OFFICE O F PUBLIC ACCOUNTABILITY
Doris Flores Brooks, CPA, CGFM
Public Auditor

September 4, 2012

Robert H. Kono

Acting Chief Procurement Officer
General Services Agency

P.O. Box 884

Hagatna, Guam 96932

VIA FACSIMILE: 475-1727
RE: Procurement Record for OPA-PA-12-012
Dear Mr. Kono,

The Office of Public Accountability (OPA) is in receipt of your memorandum dated August 31,
2012 with regards to the procurement record for OPA-PA-12-012 in which General Services
Agency (GSA) states that the procurement record for OPA-PA-12-012 is the same as OPA-PA-
12-011. OPA acknowledges that a procurement record of GSA-064-11 was submitted for OPA-
PA-12-011 on May 24, 2012. OPA understands that the procurement record is voluminous and to
increase efficiency, OPA will not require a duplicate copy of the record. However to ensure the
completeness of the procurement record OPA requires GSA to certify that the procurement
record that was submitted for GSA-064-11 is complete in its entirety and will be the same
procurement record for OPA-PA-12-012.

Should you have any questions, please contact our Administrative Officer, Michele Huffer, at
475-0390 extension 201.

Senseramente,

AP sut-

Doris Flores Brooks, CPA, CGFM
Public Auditor

Cc: Mr. John Day, President, Pacific Data Systems

Suite 401, DNA Building
238 Archbishop Flores Street, Hagatna, Guam 96910
Tel (671) 475-0390 - Fax (671) 472-7951
www.quamopa.ord < Hotline: 47AUDIT (472-8348)
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CC: President ’ Date: September 5, 2012
Pacific Data Systems
Phone: 300-0202 Phone: | 475-0390 x. 201
Fax: 300-0265 Fax: 472-7951 -
Re: Response to GSA’s Letter dated 8/31/12 Re: Procurement Record for OPA-PA-12-
i 012
0O Urgent [ For Review U Please Comment ¥ please Reply [ Please Recycle
Comments: .

See attached for reference. Please acknowledge receipt of this transmittal by re-sending this cover

page along with your firm or agency’s receipt stamp, date, and initials of receiver.

Thank you,
Michele Huffer
Administrative Officer

mhuffer@guamopa.org

This facsimile transmission and accompanying documents may contain confidential or privileged
information. If you are not the intended recipient of this fax transmission, please call our office and notify
us immediately. Do not distribute or disclose the contents to anyone. Thank you.
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